
Glassboro Public Schools 

 

MEMO 

_________________________________________________________ 
Date: December 15, 2016 

To: Mark Silverstein, Ed.D. Superintendent 

 

From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

Re: action memo 

       January 25, 2017 board meeting 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Requesting Board Approval for Rowan University undergraduate psychology student, Kristina 

Boele, to be placed with Dave Davenport at the Intermediate School in order to shadow him. The 

placement would be approximately one day per week, about 70-80 hours over the course of the 

semester, beginning January 26, 2017. The time will be decided between Ms. Boele and Mr. 

Davenport. 
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